
 

 

 

Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project 

Construction activities after bridge opening in Surrey 
 

The new bridge is scheduled to open by Christmas 2025. On opening day, it will connect to King George Boulevard in 
Surrey.  

The new Highway 17 off-ramp as well as multi-use paths and sidewalks will be completed in mid-2026, as they cannot 
be completed until the Pattullo Bridge has been partially removed. 

 

     

  



Contact the Project 

24/7 Phone Line 
1-844-815-6149 
 

Project Information 
pattullobridgereplacement.ca 
pattullobridgeproject@gov.bc.ca 

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca 

 

After the new bridge is open, additional construction work includes: 

     
 

Key traffic changes 

Road closures will be required to complete the ramps and multi-use paths, as they pass over active roadways. Some 
sidewalk and multi-use path closures and detours will also be required.  
 

• Nighttime and weekend closures of Highway 17 and Bridge Road for crews to remove the Pattullo Bridge 
and to complete the Highway 17 off-ramp.  

• Periodic closures of 112/111a Avenue for crews to remove the Pattullo Bridge and to complete the south 
approach embankment.  

 
More information on timing and duration for road closures will be provided as planning progresses. 
 

Landscaping 

Tree planting and landscaping works will begin in 2026 after roads and multi-use paths are complete.  
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